
March 12, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Pat Schlueter 

Minority Staff 

Treasury, Postal Service, and 

General Governmental Subcommittee, 

Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives 

1016 Longworth H.O.B 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Ms. Schlueter: 

 

Per our telephone conversation last week, I am enclosing background information on the Review 

Board.  Executive Director David Marwell and I look forward to meeting with you on Friday, March 

15th, at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 


